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Comments: My vote would be that the flow of visitors be controlled by requiring a day permit.  By doing so, there

would be less wear and tear on the property, fewer emergencies, less demand for a large parking lot and the

visitors would have a more enjoyable experience.  A permit fee could be applied to help with the overhead

expenses. There also needs to be an onsite person to monitor activities, enforce the permit issue and parking.

This could be contracted out to a vendor. The good ole days are gone.


